
REMINDER!! ARRIVAL/DISMISSAL PROCEDURES! REMINDER!!!  
 

• ENTRANCE TO THE CARPOOL LANE IS FROM THE INTERSECTION OF 128TH STREET AND 74TH AVENUE. 
 

• DO NOT ENTER THE CARPOOL LANE FROM 126TH STREET. 

 

• ALWAYS MOVE AS FAR FORWARD AS POSSIBLE TO MAXIMIZE THE USE OF THE CARPOOL LANE. PARENTS DO 

NOT GET OUT OF YOUR CARS. Please say your goodbyes and have your child ready to exit your vehicle 

before you arrive at the carpool lane.  

 

• DO NOT USE YOUR CELLULAR PHONE IN THE CARPOOL LANE. 

 

• PLEASE USE YOUR CARPOOL SIGN IN THE AFTERNOON. (Signs can be requested from your child’s classroom 

teacher.) 

 

• DO NOT PARK IN THE CARPOOL LANE, IT SLOWS DOWN THE FLOW OF TRAFFIC. 

 

• STAFF PARKING LOTS ARE DANGEROUS PLACES FOR CHILDREN. NEVER DROP OFF, WALK THROUGH, OR 

DIRECT YOUR CHILD TO MEET YOU IN A PARKING LOT.  

 

• FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR CHILDREN DO NOT STOP OR WAIT FOR STUDENTS IN THE STREET, USE CARPOOL LANE.  

 

• DO NOT JAYWALK OR WALK IN FRONT OF VEHICLES IN CARPOOL! Teach your children proper safety 

procedures. Use the crosswalk and sidewalk.  

 

DO NOT MAKE DECISIONS BASED ON CONVENIENCE BUT RATHER ON CHILD SAFETY AND COURTESY 

FOR OTHERS!  

 

  


